==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
This is to notify you that our contractor, Judlau Contractors, will be installing two changing trailers for the use of the electrical contractor working on the Lexington Ave/63rd St Station contract.  The trailers will be located on the North East corner of 64th St and 3rd Avenue and will remain on site until approximately May 2014.   
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